
 
8495 Fontaine Boulevard, Colorado Springs, Colorado 80925 

 

July 22, 2020 

 

 

Ryan Watson 

3 Widefield Blvd 

Colorado Springs, Colorado 80911 

 

Cole Emmons 

County Attorney’s Office 

27 East Vermijo Avenue 

Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903 

 

Re: Commitment Letter for “The Glen at Widefield Subdivision Filing No. 9 Tract D” 

 

Dear Ryan and Cole: 

 

The Widefield Water and Sanitation District commits to providing water and sewer service to the 

above mentioned subdivision per this letter.  This service commitment is included within the 

Preliminary Commitment for “The Glen at Widefield East Subdivision” dated July 13, 2015. 

 

The water commitment is for “The Glen at Widefield Subdivision Filing No. 9 Tract D” 

being 2 Residential Lots and 0.70 acre-feet, is wholly included in previous “The Glen at 

Widefield East Subdivision” commitment.  This commitment does not represent commitment 

of additional resources not previously committed. 

 

The estimated wastewater load is 405 gallons per day.   The estimated wastewater load is 

within Widefield’s current excess treatment and system capacity. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Robert K. Bannister, P.E., District Engineer  

 

C:   Brandon Bernard, Water Department Manager 

 Jason Dreessen, Wastewater Department Manager 


